
Wednesday, April 11, 2018 | 6–8 p.m.
6 - 6:45 p.m. Open House | 6:45 - 8 p.m. Public Hearing

Kimbrough Elementary
School Auditorium
321 Hoitt Street, San Diego, CA 92102

DATE AND LOCATION

IMPERIAL AVENUE BIKEWAY
The Imperial Avenue Bikeway will help create 
safer streets for people who walk, bike, drive, 
and take transit in the Southeastern San Diego 
Community. The 3-mile bikeway will provide 
improvements along Imperial Avenue between 
17th Street and 47th Street. Potential project 
features include high visibility crosswalks, curb 
extensions, raised crosswalks, separated and 
buffered bike lanes and shared lane markings. 
These walking and biking enhancements will 
improve safety for all roadway users. A future 
phase will provide improved connections to the 
community from Downtown San Diego.

PROVIDE YOUR FEEDBACK
The April 11 open house and public hearing 
marks an important step for the Imperial Avenue 
Bikeway project. SANDAG, as the lead agency 
under the California Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA), will hold a public hearing to hear 
comments on the proposed project. During
the open house portion of the meeting, 
attendees will have the opportunity to talk with 
project team members and provide feedback. 
Spanish translation and interpretation will 
be provided. The SANDAG Transportation 
Committee is anticipated to consider whether 
the proposed project is exempt from CEQA at 
its May 18, 2018 meeting. Comments collected 
at the public hearing and open house and 
written responses to those comments will be 
provided to the Transportation Committee for its 
consideration before their May 18, 2018 meeting. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Contact Project Manager, Chris Romano, AICP 
(619) 699-6980 or chris.romano@sandag.org

A NEW BIKEWAY SERVING YOUR COMMUNITY...
TELL US WHAT YOU THINK!
You are invited to an open house and public hearing for the Imperial 
Avenue Bikeway project. The proposed bikeway will provide new biking 
and walking connections in the Southeastern San Diego Community. 
At the meeting, you will have the opportunity to talk with project team 
members and provide feedback. The public hearing will be held from
6:45 to 8 p.m. and will be preceded by an open house showcasing project 
features and updates from 6 to 6:45 p.m.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by contacting the SANDAG ADA Coordinator, 
the Director of Administration, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699 -1904 (TTY).
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